
 

 

            

As Glendale Community College approaches its 100-year anniversary, the college is 

seeking input for a strategic campus plan that will guide the region’s educational asset 

into its second century of service. 

Campus planning is a collaborative process that requires the participation of the entire 

community — faculty, staff, students, alumni, and neighbors. Understanding priorities 

for academic programs, student life, transportation to and from campus, and the state 

of our current infrastructure will help shape plans for the future of GCC’s campuses. 

The college invites you to attend one of four community planning discussions 

scheduled for Thursday, March 14, 2024 on the Verdugo and Garfield Campuses. 

Participants will take part in a survey and are encouraged to share comments on 

multiple topics, including the following prompts and questions: 

· Identify your favorite and least favorite place on campus. 

· How much time you spend on campus? 

· How to improve campus culture for student, staff, and faculty. 

· How to enhance community engagement. 

· Top five desired programs and services. 

· Improvement to campus facilities. 



 

 

                  

 


